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Office Hours 
8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
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Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 

 

Be Invitational! 
We encourage you to invite   
your family, friends and neighbors  
to join you in worship  
here at Nazareth. 

NAZ Next Steps:  Discipleship U 

Naz Next Steps:  SERVE 

Discipleship U:  Registration is now open for 

Winter Discipleship U classes and groups.  Make 

the decision in 2017 to learn about and practice 

Jesusô command to His Church to both be 

disciples and make disciples.  With many different 

times and topics to choose from, it is a great time 

to get plugged in!  Classes include a study of 

Martin Lutherôs 95 Theses, Biblical Literacy, Truth 

Project, Momôs Group, Bible Study Fellowship, 

Perspectives, TUMI, Young Adult Bible Study, 

Online Mentoring and more. Sign up online now at 

www.naz.org or go to the Naz Next Steps area to 

receive more information and ask questions. 

Worship Survey Next Sunday 

 Hospitality Team:  Do you love talking to new 

people and making guests feel welcome?  We are 

seeking individuals with a passion for hospitality to 

join our team as we greet, support and equip 

Nazareth members and guests at the Naz Next 

Steps area.  Please sign up to join the Hospitality 

Team at the Naz Next Steps area today or email 

jenny.nelson@naz.org for more information. 

Nursery Team:  Do you enjoy caring for babies 

and toddlers?  Volunteers are needed to serve in 

the Naz Nursery during any of our three worship 

services during 2017.  Sign up today at Naz Next 

Steps or email Naz Nursery Coordinator, Dawn 

Brinker, at dawn.brinker@naz.org for additional 

information. 

2017 Flowers for the Worship Center:  If you 

would like to provide flowers for the Worship 

Center on a specific Sunday in 2017 in honor of a 

loved one, please contact Deb Rhoades via email 

at deb.rhoades@naz.org. 

Faithful, evangelical worship of God as Father, Son, 

and Holy Spirit is central to who we are at Nazareth 

and the primary way experience and glorify God 

together as a family in faith. It is foundational to who 

we are in Christ, and we take worship very seriously! 

To that end, we wholeheartedly desire to: 

1) Explore ways to increase our weekly worship 

attendance;  

2) Encourage families to worship together;  

3) Better reach all people beyond the walls of 

Nazareth and, in particular, attract those who are 

new seekers and those from next generations.  

We will invite each person to prayerfully complete a 

short survey that will be distributed (both electronically 

and in paper form) during each of next Sundayôs 

worship services, with instructions.  

This is part of a comprehensive year-long 

congregational conversation and study of our current 

worship practices and examination of emerging needs 

and opportunities to point ever more people to a 

deep, personal, and abiding relationship with Jesus 

Christ.  

We aim to do this using data gleaned from a 

comprehensive worship survey that was shared last 

spring, data from next Sunday morning's survey, 

feedback from a series of upcoming focus groups, 

and the ongoing work of our Worship and Music 

Committee and a special Worship Task Force that 

has been meeting since April.  

We are eager to receive your input and look forward 

to sharing our recommendations with the Church 

Council very soon. Thank you for your honest, faithful 

and prayerful attention to next Sundayôs survey as we 

invite all people to "know Christ, grow in Christ, and 

make Christ known."  

In Christ 

 

 

Pastor Brian King 



January 1, 2017 

The flowers at the altar today are in memory of  

Robert L. Peters from Dave and Cindy Peters and 

Esther Peters; and the flowers at the altar on Sunday, 

December 25, were in memory of Judy Magee from 

Daryl Magee and in memory of Robert Knight from 

Mary Lou Knight and family. 

Our deepest sympathy to Don Frazier and his family 

as he mourns the loss of his brother; to Richard,    

Matthew and Brent Ostlie and their family and friends 

as they mourn the loss of Jennifer Ostlie; and to Steve 

Siegel-Skykhuis, Matt Slykhuis and their family and 

friends as they grieve the deaths of Jerry and Jane 

Slykhuis. 

Today at Nazareth NAZ Notes 

Celebration of Mission and Ministry 

Announcements 

All Things New in 2017 

The Word of God...Making All Things New:  

We invite and challenge you to make the 

intentional choice to commit anew to reading 

the Bible on a daily basis and to opening your 

life to its transformational power in 2017!  If you 

have not already done so, sign up at Naz Next 

Steps today for a free RightNow Media 

membership so that you have access to 

thousands of Bible study resources as you dig 

into the Word of God.  Specifically, search for 

The Bible Project to find engaging videos and 

Bible study plans and tools for the whole family! 

Kits and Quilts:  The Kits and Quilts team is 

hosting a work day on Tuesday, January 3, 

from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  All are welcome to 

help out! 

KidzRock and Confirmation will resume next 

Sunday, January 8, at 9:50 a.m. 

Wednesday Evening Programs, including 

KidzWOW, JUMP56, CHAOS and BIGhouse 

will resume on Wednesday, January 11. 

BASIC, our college-age ministry program, will 

kick off for 2017 on Thursday, January 12, with 

a FREE Thursday Night Dinner here at 

Nazareth in Bethel Hall from 6:30-7:15 p.m. 

followed by BASIC in Lang Hall on the campus 

of the University of Northern Iowa at 8:00 p.m. 

For more information, please go to the BASIC 

website at www.basicatlang.org. 

Join Us!  Please make plans to attend our annual 

Celebration of Mission and Ministry on Sunday, 

January 29 in the Worship Center at 9:50 a.m.  We 

will celebrate all that God has done in and through the 

people of Nazareth this past year.  

Food and Fellowship 

Senior Fellowship Luncheons will resume for 2017 

beginning THIS Thursday, January 5, in Bethel Hall at 

noon.  The cost of each meal is $5.  Please call the 

church office at 319-266-7589 to RSVP and to inquire 

about the menu.  Make plans today to join us for a 

delicious meal in the company of friends.  A special 

thank you to Barb, Peg and their team of fantastic 

volunteers who prepare and serve these meals! 

Sermon - He Was Named Jesus -  (Pastor Dennis Hanson) 

Todayôs Texts - Galatians 4:4-7; Philippians 2:5-11; Luke 2:8-21 
 

8:30 a.m. 

Prelude - Of the Fatherôs Love Begotten (arr. Held) 
Gathering Hymn - All Hail the Power of Jesusô Name! - #328 (green)  
                Verses 1-4 
Offering - Angles We Have Heard on High (arr. Kosche) 

   West High School Wind Ensemble 

Communion - How Sweet the Name of Jesus Sounds - #345 (green) 
         Verses 1-5 
       -  Once in Royal Davidôs City - #643 (blue) 
       - Your Little Ones, Dear Lord - #52 (green) 
Postlude - Tocatta on Creator of the Stars of Night (Yon) 

 

9:50 a.m. 

Gathering Song - Once in Royal Davidôs City - #643 (blue) 

Offering - How Sweet the Name of Jesus Sounds - #345 (green) 
  Verses 1-5 
Distribution - Wonderful, Merciful Savior 

Sending Song - All Hail the Power of Jesusô Name! - #328 (green)  
            Verses 1-4 
 

11:10 a.m. 

Opening Worship - Joy to the World 

  - Go Tell It On the Mountain 

  - Angels We Have Heard on High 

Offering - King of Glory 

Communion - Here I Am To Worship 

Closing Worship - Jesus Messiah 

 

Worship Assistants 

Nathaniel Parrish - Director of Music (8:30/9:50) 

Angie Stewart - Reader (8:30) 

Leonard Upham - Reader (9:50) 

Enrique Ochoa - Worship Leader (11:10) 

Becky Ochoa - Reader (11:10) 

Read It!  Read the book, 52 Weeks 

with Jesus: Fall in Love with the One 

Who Changed Everything by James 

Merritt and Leonard Sweet. 

 

Watch It!  If you have not already 

done so, sign up at the Naz Next 

Steps area today for a free 

RightNow Media membership so 

that you have access to thousands 

of Bible study resources as you dig 

into the Word of God.  Specifically, 

search for The Bible Project to find 

engaging videos and Bible study 

plans and tools for the whole family! 

 

Live It!  As you ponder upon the 

name of Jesus this week, make the 

intentional choice to pray for those 

who may not already know Him and 

to go out of your way to share His 

good Name and his good News with 

others. 

Welcome to Our Visitors!  Whether youôre visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are 

here!  Please stop by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

West High School Wind Ensemble 

Rachel Wagner (flute) 

Regan Davis (clarinet) 

Sarah Miller (oboe) 

Ireland Frisch (bassoon) 

Kaylissa Arndorfer (piano) 


